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We love the Buffalo River and want to say that we do not want ANY HOG
FARMS on the Buffalo River Watershed.  This river is a National Treasure
and the only free flowing/unadulterated river in our state and we need
to keep it clean forever!

Please heed this comment!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

Donna Mulhollan
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